
Curry Lane

Drive-thru
Flu Clinic

Green Bay VA Health Care Center

Drive-thru Flu Clinic
September 26 - September 30, 2022

8:15 a.m.-3:45 p.m.

VHE 5011 8/2022 KC

When You Arrive at the Drive-Thru:

•	 Please wear a mask. One will be 
provided to you if you do not have one.

•	 Remain in your vehicle – pedestrians are 
not permitted.

•	 Place your vehicle in park.

•	 The care team will provide further 
instruction.

•	 The drive-thru may be delayed or 
cancelled due to weather.

•	 Remember, there is no smoking on the 
campus.

If you have follow-up questions, please 
contact your VA Care Team 

Using the map, please pull into 
the drive-thru area.

Upon arrival, follow the directions 
on the posted signs.

The drive-thru is located at:
2851 University Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54311

Turn into the health care center 
entrance from University Avenue 
and then follow the signs.

Take the third right, then right 
again, and then follow instructions 
on where to park. 

No appointment needed
Please contact your VA Care Team

for more information


